
 

 

21st June 2011 

To whom it may concern 

 

 

Dear Sirs 

RE: REFERENCE POPE PLANT LIMITED 

For more than five years, Pope Plant has worked as Principal Contractor under the 
Construction (Design and Management) Regulations 2007 at various landfill sites with SLR 
Consulting Ltd. acting as Project Manager, CDM Coordinator, Designer and site supervisor.   

The works have typically comprised earthworks and installation of geosynthetic materials 
associated with landfill cell construction works, capping and restoration schemes. 

Pope Plant Ltd.’s works did not compromise the health and safety of site staff and there 
were no notifiable accidents or incidents.  Pope Plant Ltd.’s performance and attitude 
towards the work undertaken received positive feedback from the client/s. 

 

Yours faithfully 
SLR Consulting Limited 

 
Jamie Parkinson 
Principal 


